
 
 
 
 

November 1, 2019 
 
 
 
Mr. Donald K. Wadsworth 
Radiation Safety Officer 
New World Environmental, Inc. 
68 Freedom Drive 
Dayton, Ohio 45431 
 
SUBJECT:  NRC INSPECTION 030-36174/2019-001 AND NOTICE OF VIOLATION 
 
Dear Mr. Wadsworth: 
 
This letter refers to an inspection conducted on-site January 22, 2019, with an in-office search 
for your contact information through March 1, 2019, and a Notice of Violation (Notice) that was 
mailed to you on April 10, 2019, which involved a failure to update the address on your license.  
The Notice is accessible from the NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access Management 
System (ADAMS) Accession ML19107A012.   
 
On June 11, 2019, the NRC received your termination request for New World Environmental, 
Inc.’s license.  The NRC acknowledges that New World Environmental, Inc., no longer has a 
physical address.  The NRC amended your license, Amendment 5, to authorize the license 
termination on August 19, 2019 (Adams Accession ML19259A103).   
 
The NRC has concluded that information regarding:  (1) the reason for the violation; (2) the 
corrective actions taken, including terminating the license; and (3) the date when full compliance 
will be achieved is already adequately addressed on the docket in your termination request.  
Therefore, you are not required to respond to this letter unless the description herein does not 
accurately reflect your corrective actions or your position.  In that case, or if you choose to 
provide additional information, you should follow the instructions specified in the Notice. 
 
To the extent possible, your response should not include any personal privacy or proprietary 
information so that it can be made available to the Public without redaction.  If personal or 
proprietary information is necessary to provide an acceptable response, please provide a 
bracketed copy of your response that identifies the information that should be protected and a 
redacted copy of your response that deletes such information.  If you request withholding of 
such information, you must specifically identify the portions of your response that you seek to 
have withheld and provide in detail the bases for your claim of withholding (e.g., explain why the 
disclosure of information will create an unwarranted invasion of personal privacy or provide the 
information required by Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 2.390(b) to support a 
request for withholding confidential commercial or financial information).   
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In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure," a 
copy of this letter will be made available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or ADAMS, accessible from the NRC Website at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-
rm/adams.html.   
 
Should you have any questions regarding this letter or the enclosed Notice, please contact 
Jason C. Dykert at 817-200-1427 or the undersigned at 817-200-1455. 
 
 Sincerely, 
  
  
 /RA/ 
  
 Patricia A. Silva, Chief 
 Materials Inspection Branch 
 Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
 
Docket No.:  030-36174 
License No.:  04-27745-01 
 
cc:  
G. Perez, Chief 
California Dept. of Public Health 
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